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STATEMENT OF FCC CHAIRMAN MICHAEL POWELL 
ON SUPREME COURT DECISION IN NEXTWAVE CASE 

 
 

“The Supreme Court’s decision brings much needed certainty to an unsettled area of the 
law.  We are in the process of examining all of the ramifications of the Court's decision. The 
Commission will faithfully implement the Court’s mandate and looks forward to facilitating the 
provision of service in these bands to the American people as soon as practicable.”    
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